AGENDA TTEM No. -2

heather.nigbur-day@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk

From: John Vickery <clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 August 2018 09:33

To: heathet.nighur-day@cambourneparishcouncil.gov,uk
Subject: FW: Parking restrictions please

Attachments: image1.jpeg

John Vickery

Cambourne Parish Clerk

Parish Office

Cambourne Community Centre
High Street

.+ Cambourne

* CB23 6GW

T 01954 714403
M 07772703967

wwiv.Cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk

https://www.facebook.com/cambourneparishcouncil

From: cilr.odwyer@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk <cllr.odwyer@cambourneparishcouncit.gov.ulc
Sent: 28 August 2018 11:54

To: Clerk <clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov. ui>

Subject: Fwd: Parking restrictions please

MAPLE CLOSE

-------- Original Message -----~-

Subject: Parking restrictions please

Date: 2018-08-23 18:46

From: Kevin

To: clir.odwyer@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Hi, | have never written to any councillor so don’t know if this is the correct way of doing things.

| live at maple close, great Cambourne, it's a small close and unfortunately parking is becoming a problem. As can
be seen from the attached photograph people just abandon their vehicles in inappropriate places. | am sure when
the developers planed the close they assumed people would park in the parking spaces not just dump their vehicles
anywhere. There is insufficient room for an ambulance or fire engine to get by and we can’t even walk off the end of
our path, unfortunately the developers did not think to put a pavement.

Is it possible to put double yellow lines down one side?

Regards

Kevin

Sent from my iPad 1







